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Saying Goodbye to our Head Librarian 
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We regret to inform you that Dothlyn 

McFarlane recently tendered her     

resignation as Head Librarian effective 

December 15, 2023. Dothlyn has      

accepted the position of Associate  

Director at Chinook Arch Regional    

Library System. We want to thank her 

for her dedicated and visionary    

leadership during her 6 years with the 

Coaldale Public Library. We will       

certainly miss among other things, her 

friendly and warm smile. We             

appreciated having her at the Library 

and wish her the very best in her future 

endeavors. 

 

In the same breath, please join us in 

congratulating Kindra Birss on her    

promotion to the position of Head     

Librarian effective December 16, 2023. 

Kindra joined the Library in September 

2019 as one of our Library Clerks. In her 

time here, she has proven to be a 

dedicated and integral part of our 

team. We look forward to her bringing 

a creative and innovative aspect to 

her leadership.  

 

Farewell, Dothlyn and congratulations, 

Kindra! 

 

- Coaldale Public Library Board 



Hello to our new Head Librarian 
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Welcome, our new Library Clerk 

Most of you probably recognize my face from the 

front desk but I thought I would tell you a bit about 

myself. I’ve lived in Coaldale for the past 14 years 

and love being apart of this community. I have a 

husband, 4 kids, and a King Charles cavalier dog 

(who really is the cutest). I am a former teacher 

and have both a Bachelor of Education and a 

Bachelor of Fine Arts from the University of         

Lethbridge. I have loved being at the Coaldale 

Public Library for the past 4 years and have learned 

a lot under Dothlyn’s mentorship. I’m looking       

forward to continuing to provide excellent          

programs and resources to the community of  

Coaldale in this new role.  

     - Kindra Birss 

We are very excited to welcome Myla Demers to 

our team as our new Library Clerk! Here are a few 

interesting things to get to know her better: 

• She recently graduated from the University of 

Lethbridge with a BA in Political Science and Art 

(Museum Studies). She spent two semesters in 

Quebec and one semester in Germany during 

her degree.  

• She got her first library card from the Coaldale 

Public Library when she was only five years old. 

• She enjoys painting, reading, language learning, 

and sustainable fashion. She also loves going to 

movies and art exhibits . 

• She would like people know that they should feel 

free to say hi! She is looking forward to getting to 

connect with more members of our Coaldale 

community.  



Read for 15 
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Help Coaldale record the most  people in Alberta reading for 15 minutes on                    
January 26 & 27th!           

 

How can you help? Read anything (book, newspaper, Facebook, Ikea furniture                
instructions) anywhere (at the library, on the playground, in the car) and report back to the 
library by midnight on January 27th. The community with the highest readership will be 
crowned the “Most Readerly Community.” 

 

Ways to report your reading: 

• In person at the library 

• Phone: 403-345-1340 

• Tag us on social media 

• Email:   

help@coaldalelibrary.ca 

 

Call your friends, challenge your adversaries and rally the troops to help us reach this goal! 

Course Offering 



Freedom to Read 
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Freedom to Read Week is all about raising awareness of the importance of free     

expression and the struggle to provide free and equitable access of all kinds of      

information to all people.  This year it’s taking place February 18-24, 2024. Please 

come in to explore our selection of challenged and banned books and let freedom 

read! 

 

If fines on your library card are a barrier to reading, we want to help with that. 

February 18-24, 2024 



0-5 Year Old Programs 
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Weekly programs resume January 15th! 
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Kids Grades K-7 Programs 

 

0-5 Year Old Programs Continued 
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Kids Grades K-7 Programs 
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Kids Grades K-7 Programs 

Weekly programs resume January 15th! 
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Teen Programs 
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Adult Programs 
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Adult Programs 
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Family Program 
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Homeschool Programs 

In the Gallery 



County of Lethbridge Community Learning Council 

English Language  

Classes 

• Coaldale 

• Picture Butte 

• Shaughnessy 

Some daytime classes    

offer free childcare during 

class. Classes start the last 

week of January 2024. 
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